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From: Brittany Anderson
To: City Clerk
Subject: Regarding Chickens in Kenai
Date: Thursday, February 16, 2023 3:55:54 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Hello, my name is Brittany. I'm an Alaskan resident born and raised. Chickens are source of
food for people. Not to mention how great Chickens can be for the land and farming. I'm a
definite YES to allowing the people of Kenai to keep Chickens within City Limits. Especially
if it can't be provided locally by a store. There should be no reason for Alaskans not to be
allowed to keep Chickens. Thanks so much! 

Get Outlook for iOS

mailto:Brittanynicoleanderson@outlook.com
mailto:cityclerk@kenai.city
https://aka.ms/o0ukef


February 22, 2023

City of Kenai
210 Fidalgo Avenue
Kenai, AK 99611

Planning & Zoning Commission, City Council, and Mayor Gabriel,

Subject: Opposition to Ordinance No. 3332-2023
Opposition to chickens being raised in RS Zones like the Woodland Subdivision

I live in the Woodland Subdivision and I am opposed to the raising of chickens in our
neighborhood.  The zoning for our neighborhood was never intended for raising chickens and I
would like the city to uphold that intent.  There are other zoning districts that are better suited for
raising chickens like the RR Zone (Rural Residential).  I urge the city to NOT pass this ordinance
as it would fundamentally change the character and integrity of our peaceful neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Carolyn McGee
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